
Sacramento Southern Railroad - MOW Update 
April 15, 2013 

 
Hello All, 
 
Tuesday evening the crew set all the spikes that were not installed on the turntable, led 
by Alan.  Thursday evening I had a meeting that I caught the last few minutes of. Then 
we went over to the turntable to see if they needed help turning the dinky. When we got 
there it was already done and the 103 was also out on the table. The shop crew was 
just finishing the piping for the drive motor. In a few more weeks the turntable will be 
done.   Saturday Alan ran the crew as I am in shutdowns and stuck at work. They 
installed the decking on the east side of the turntable. It will be screwed down on 
Tuesday evening.   
 
See you out on the line, 
Alan, Richard and Chris 
 

     

     


